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Special Committee on Bar Chambers Management
2004 Report

1.
The Bar Chambers project cannot be considered to be a success.  The demand for Bar Chambers accommodation is rather small.  Basically it is conceived that the Bar Chambers is just a transitional arrangement.  Further, many potential applicants for Bar Chambers are deterred by the belief that people may have the conception that it is those who could not find good chambers elsewhere that would have to resort to applying to the Bar Chambers.

2.
Thus despite the effort of upgrading the library stocks of the Bar Chambers and the extension of the period of eligibility for membership to 2 years after call, there is no increase in the demand.  The last member of the Bar Chambers left on 16 December 2004.

3.
In view of the dwindling demand, the Bar Council has requested the landlord to allow the Bar to make use of the Bar Chambers premises also for the purpose of the Advance Legal Education programme.  The landlord kindly agreed to such arrangement.  The current plan is that one of the 2 floors would be used for legal education purpose while the remaining floor would still be made available for Bar Chambers.
4.
The current members of the Special Committee on Bar Chambers Management are:


(1)
Edward Chan SC


(2)
Juliana Chow


(3)
Kent Yee

(4)
Benjamin Ng (ex-officio)

(5)
Janine Cheung


(6)
Jose Maurellet
	Edward Chan SC

Chairman
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